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Happy New Year 

Happy new year to all. I hope that you have all had a restful break.  It has been lovely to see all 
the children back with us.  We are looking forward to having the first Spring term back in school 
for two years! I am extremely confident that 2022 will be less disrupted and eventually bring an 
end to this pandemic. At Rushey we are well-prepared as always to deal with whatever challeng-
es lie ahead. We very much look forward to having a full school year with all that it entails. This 
term COVID permitting we hope to resume Swimming lessons for year 4 children. Educational 
visits both locally and into the city. We look forward to inviting you to class assemblies.  At the 
heart of our curriculum are learning opportunities to inspire and motivate children to explore, 
challenge themselves and have fun learning. We want Rushey Green to be place for children to 
grow and be nurtured into the great young people we know they are capable of being. What ever 
this year will bring I know we will continue to work together, take care of each other, and enable 
all of us to be our best.  

Wishing you a happy and healthy new year.  

Lisa Williams 

HEADTEACHER 

COVID 
We are all aware the rise in the COVID cases most recently and in particular the our communi-

ty. We are doing all we can to stay safe in school.  If you are visiting school for any reason, you 

are required to wear a face covering.  

We are encouraging the children to have good hygiene.

Symptoms 

If any children are suffering with these symptoms, they should be kept at home and  request a test via 
the online portal.  
A new continuous cough, A high temperature or fever (37.8 or above), A loss or change in nor-
mal sense of smell or taste. 

A wider set of symptoms includes, in addition to the above, loss of appetite, diarrhea, nausea, vomiting, ex-
treme tiredness, headaches, joint pain, muscle ache, runny nose, sore throat, and sneezing. 

 

This will help to protect individuals and others from COVID-19.  

We’ve raised  £10,000  

We have been overwhelmed by the positive support for the just giving page for Sabina.  raised. We hope 
to create a space where children can use as a space for reflection.   We have plans to develop a wild 
flower garden and peaceful space for children and staff  We also want to create an educational space for 
children to learn outdoors, to cook and grow vegetables and plants. Even a space to hold chickens!  
Please do continue to support our campaign. Thank you for all you have done.  

https://twitter.com/ChefsinSchools/status/1476824745840726026    


